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NOTIFICATION 

 

 

“Sopharma” AD (the Company) notifies that in fulfillment of the goals for 

optimization of the foreign markets activities, the functions of the representative office of 

"Sopharma" AD in Russia will be taken over by the newly established subsidiary "Sopharma 

Rus" EOOD. 

 

 

 

Ognian Donev 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


